
Greetings, Neighbor! 

We hope that your family has had a happy, healthy start to 2016! 

With the new year comes our York Farms Maintenance Corporation’s Annual Meeting. This 

year’s meeting will be held on Saturday, February 6th at 1pm at the Bear Library (101 

Governors Pl, Bear).  

Behind this letter you will find a 2016 Election Proxy and a 2016 Budget Proxy. If at all possible 

we ask that you bring these printouts with you to the meeting to help us reduce the amount of 

printing we do. 

We hope that 2016 continues to be a good year for everyone and we look forward to seeing 

you on February 6th. 

 

         Thank you, 

        Marika White, YFMC President 

        Karin Bell, YFMC Vice President 

 

2016 YORK FARMS 

MAINTENANCE CORPORATION 

ANNUAL MEETING 

AGENDA 

 

I) 2016 Budget 

 

II) 2016 YFMC Board Elections 

 

III) Legislative Representatives 



2016 YORK FARMS 

MAINTENANCE CORPORATION 

BOARD ELECTION PROXY 

 

*Please note that you can vote for up to four (4) candidates, one (1) person for each position. 

 

 

President- Marika White 

 

Vice President-Karin Bell  

 

Treasurer ____________________________________________ 

 

Secretary ____________________________________________ 

 

Write-In Names_______________________________________ 

        _______________________________________   

**If you would like to nominate someone to the YFMC Board please be certain 

that person has accepted the nomination and then submit his/her name to: 

YFMC, PO Box 229, Kirkwood, DE 19708 by February 1, 2016. Please include the 

reason you are nominating this person, and a brief biography from the 

individual including why he/she is interested in a Board position and his/her 

qualifications/experience. 


